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NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

Press Contact:   Kelly Lucera, klucera@longbeachsymphony.org. 
 

LONG BEACH SYMPHONY POSTPONES 2020/21 CLASSICAL AND POPS SEASONS TO 
2021/22. 

Competitive grants from the National Endowment for the Arts and The RuMBa Foundation 
provide funding for outdoor concerts and educational programming this season. 

LONG BEACH, CA, August 17, 2020 - Long Beach Symphony officials announced today that due to the 
continuing COVID-19 crisis, all 2020/21 Long Beach Symphony Classical and Pops concerts are postponed to the 
2021/22 season, and the two remaining Pops concerts from the 2019/20 season (Broadway Blockbusters and A 
Night of Symphonic Rock) are canceled. Music Director Eckart Preu explains, “While this news may not be 
surprising, we are heartbroken, nonetheless. Uniting our community to experience extraordinary music is at the 
heart of what we do and we are eager for a future where we can enjoy music together again in a healthier world.” 

All 2020/21 subscription packages will be moved into the 2021/22 season to allow subscribers to retain their seats 
until patrons feel comfortable returning for a full season of music. A final 2021/22 season will be announced in 
the Spring of 2021. President Kelly Lucera states, “Regarding the highly anticipated Violins of Hope series, 
another postponement seems likely although we are in close contact with our Southern California co-producers 
and the owner of the Violins of Hope collection Avshi Weinstein. We remain committed to presenting an 
artistically fulfilling and emotionally powerful event that will be worth the wait.”  
 
Officials decided to cancel the two remaining Pops concerts from the 2019/20 season, Broadway Blockbusters 
and A Night of Symphonic Rock. “This decision, though difficult, will help strengthen the financial footing of the 
Long Beach Symphony and ensure its sustainability through these challenging times.” adds Lucera. Subscribers 
and ticket holders are encouraged to support the Symphony during this critical time by donating the value of their 
tickets. 
 
Additional performances may be offered during the 2020/21 season as single-ticketed events should local officials 
deem it safe. Thanks to a highly competitive grant through the National Endowment for the Arts’ CARES Act and 
a generous gift from the RuMBa Foundation of Long Beach, the Symphony is positioned to present a chamber 
ensemble series highlighting its talented musicians while virtually delivering all education programming directly 
to Long Beach and Wilmington students. 
  
ABOUT LONG BEACH SYMPHONY 
  
Established in 1934, the Long Beach Symphony draws loyal audiences to its six Classical concerts at the Long 
Beach Terrace Theater and five Pops concert events in the Long Beach Arena. It also presents a Family Concert 
that is free for children under age 18, and four student-only concerts. The Symphony has partnered with the Long 
Beach Unified School District for more than four decades, providing programs that enrich the education of more 
than 72,000 LBUSD students and teachers every year through comprehensive music education programs. For 
more information, please visit: www.LongBeachSymphony.org. 


